
Town of Irvington Administrator Report  

Prepared for Town Council & Planning Commission 

Prepared For: May 2025 Regularly Scheduled Meetings 

Staff Contact: Justin Nelson, Administrator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No new permits 

 

Board of Zoning Appeals met on Monday, May 5th regarding a 320 square foot accessory 

structure (greenhouse) proposed for Tides Inn Farm 

 

Painting of Gazebo will commence in June now that the pollen has mostly ceased 

The Town Commons planting will also begin in June, contractor is HomeTurf Landscapes 

The bollards for Chesapeake Bank septic are here and will also be installed in June. 

A July 4th Parade Co-ordinator has been hired by the Town and has hit the ground running 

 

Please note with the planting activity on the Commons, the playground may be unsuitable for 

small children with heavy equipment around 

 

  

 

 

 


